NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Joanna Prukop
Governor Cabinet Secretary
Acting Director
April 6, 2004 ' Oil Conservation Division
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Energen Resources Corporation
2198 Bloomfield Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: Charles J. Donahue
District Engineer

Re:  Administrative application (administrative application reference No. pMES0-408631661) for

a location exception for Energen Resources Corporation’s proposed Jicarilla “95” Well No.5-C to
be drilled 2140 feet from the North line and 105 feet from the West line (Unit E) of Section 25,
Township 27 North, Range 3 West, NMPM, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Donahue:

The subject application filed March 18, 2004 with the Division is hereby dismissed and is
being returned to you at this time. Attached please find copies of Division Administrative Order
NSL-4972 dated December 30, 2003 and Energen Resources Corporation’s corresponding
application dated September 26, 2004 for this well.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me in Santa Fe at (505)
476-3465 or by e-mail at “mstogner@state.nm.us” Thank you.

Sincerely, 2

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

cc: New Mexicob Oil Conservation Division — Aztec
U. S. Bureau of Land Management — Albuquerque

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
~ Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




